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Moorebank, NSW
2170

Content:
I Mathew Allen decline the proposal to allow truck access to the site off Brickmakers Drive. As Brickmakers Drive runs
through Georges fair and Georges fair being a residential area i find the proposal extremely dangerous and negligent.
Brickmakers Drive is lined with homes full of families with children of all ages and having heavy vehicles so close to these
homes is unexceptible, It put theses families in potential danger if an accident was to occur as well as exposing them to
unwanted pollution and noise pollution from the extra traffic.
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Project application# (05_0157).
From:
To: <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: Saturday - 23 March 2013 2:33 PM
Subject: Project application# (05_0157).
Attachments: Mime.822
Project application# (05_0157).

I Mathew Allen of 4390 cotter lane Georges fair Moorebank DO NOT approve
and DO NOT support the proposal of the construction waste recycling facility
in Moorebank.
As i have just recently bought in the area i believe it will lower the property
value of homes in Moorebank as well as increase the amount of heavy vehicle
traffic that is already a problem in this residential area. Above and beyond
that i have a young family with three children and the pollution the recycling
plant will produce will expose my children and other families to potential
health problems which i think is completely unacceptable.

Regards.
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